From: jane smith

To: <u>Evers, Tag</u>; <u>All Alders</u>

Subject: new version Tall Grass Lawn Ordinance
Date: Tuesday, August 6, 2024 5:07:10 PM

Some people who received this message don't often get email from janea\_smith@hotmail.com. <u>Learn why this is important</u>

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Dear Alder Evers and all Alders,

I recently learned that the updated plan for the pending "Tall Grass Lawn" ordinance amendment is to eliminate all of the new language around native plants.

This is great news; it makes it so much simpler for residents who want to add native plants to their landscapes without needing to (or thinking they need to) register their yards.

I fully support the new version 2 of the upcoming amendment "Amending Section 27.05 of the Madison General Ordinances to refine lawn and property maintenance provisions

linked here: <a href="https://madison.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx...">https://madison.legistar.com/LegislationDetail.aspx...</a>

I look forward to these changes being made!

With gratitude!

Jane A Smith

225 Van Deusen Street

Madison WI 53715

From: jane smith

To: <u>Evers, Tag</u>; <u>All Alders</u>

**Subject:** Native landscaping ordinance changes **Date:** Tuesday, August 6, 2024 4:58:21 PM

Some people who received this message don't often get email from janea\_smith@hotmail.com. <u>Learn why this is important</u>

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Dear Alder Evers and all alders,

I agree with Wild Ones Madison re: the current and proposed "Grass" ordinance, and fully support their "Proposed Alternative" which is spelled out in their Wild Ones letter.

Sincerely, Jane A Smith 225 Van Deusen Street Madison WI 53715